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PLANNING FOR NEXT YEAR   
Students are in the early stages of planning for the 2023-24 school year. As they consider their options, 
there is much choice in both high school electives and district-wide programs for children and youth 
of all ages. Several information sessions were organized to help students and families make informed 
decisions – incl


